
Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Mathew 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joseph Hoess 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jason Husby 
 

3

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Leinonen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Felicia Ferrington 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Awuah 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Gelin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pascale Gilliquet 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Fernanda Haberman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jay Balke 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Gold 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Sumiyoshi 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rachel McShane 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alexandriah Lane 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Valeri Crum 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl Levendosky 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Howard Ordo 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ingrid Vallieres 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joyce S 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Claudia Juliano 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeff Boden 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Geonetta 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cathryn Minoli 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dawn Kerner 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Angie Aldebol 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Yip Ko Yuen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Hauska 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Svetla Ivanova 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Mebane 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kaden Moeller 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mia Ulander 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Netzel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gordon Parker III 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marie-Lane Sada 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Clark 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Abigail Gillespie 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lindsay Southcombe 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Faith Cohen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
C J Brooks 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Greenleaf 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Hughes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Phillips 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tory Ewing 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Kotlarek 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eric Rose 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nick Bickford 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joyce Brown 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
Protect our communities and our families and our climate. Leave fossil 
fuels in 
the ground. Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
Virginia and Jack Miller 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alice Berkowitz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Calvin E. Johnson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Heleven 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shawn Wyckoff 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jorge Ocampo 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Jacoby 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Bushnell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andre Veronique 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Waldo 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Cottrill 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Randy Morrow 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
We need to do everything possible to protect our planet! 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Ortiz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Most importantly, gas and oil abstraction industries are anachronisms 
without their current governmental subsidies and political(corporate) 
support. The science behind clean energy is persuasive and its 
technology available. Shame on any political or industrial magnate 
still affiliated with fossils. It is a dead end street, but there is a 
small window of continued rapacity which is likely to be chronicled for 
future generations.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Martini 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Bergh 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Racine 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gail Homza 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Emily Langley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
And please require safer methods for retrieving this natural gas that 
will minimize and eliminate leakages and contaminates into the ground 
water  There have already been numerous cases where people have become 
sink in areas where fracking has been done because the ground water in 
that area became contaminated.  Companies must realize just because it 
isn't in their backyard does not leave them without accountability to 
what happens in the areas where they conduct business.  As in 
institution designed for the protection and well-being of the American 
people, I pray you put their interests first above corporate profit 
because when you do all things will work out in the long-term.  After 
all, we must think about the next generation, not just ourselves.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cristal Kayel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
And please require safer methods for retrieving this natural gas that 
will minimize and eliminate leakages and contaminates into the ground 
water  There have already been numerous cases where people have become 
sink in areas where fracking has been done because the ground water in 
that area became contaminated.  Companies must realize just because it 
isn't in their backyard does not leave them without accountability to 
what happens in the areas where they conduct business.  As in 
institution designed for the protection and well-being of the American 
people, I pray you put their interests first above corporate profit 
because when you do all things will work out in the long-term.  After 
all, we must think about the next generation, not just ourselves.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cristal Kayel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tracey Mangus 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Justin Alderete 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janet H. 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cassie Melcher 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stefany Fairbanks 
 

72

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rose Wangler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Fiore 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James E. Miller 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rose Wangler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Terri David 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Chaffey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Colleen Keyes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marquita Francis 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Offer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Please protect the public and do not give in to corporate pressures to 
approve LNG export, the increased fracking it would necessitate, the 
adverse effect on global climate and the dangers of catastrophic 
explosions due to methane gas storage and leaks.  The potential for 
disaster is a real and serious concern that must be carefully 
evaluated.  The DOE and EPA are entrusted with the safety of people and 
their communities.  
 
Sincerely, 
Yolanda Clay 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Derrick Bailey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Gernady 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elisabeth le Paige 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dawn Doma 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Lane 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gilberté André 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pat Bowman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Inga Jaeger 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elena Tarima 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jack &amp; Joy Tuber 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn Riddle 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Spector 
 

94

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kristen Nichols 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charlie Graham 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rick Parrish 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diamond-Nefertari G 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gillian Van Dien 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Verveer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy H&amp;miss Janet Booth 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Johnson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Johnston 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kaylee Moore 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeanna Gollihur 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ben F. Garcia, Ph.D.-ABD 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Renee Woodman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Livermore 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary White 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Block 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Dieffenbach 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alex Ye 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maria Wells 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roswitha Göttert 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Milkman 
 

115

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bruce Bulman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ellen Vandevisse 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Arlie Siebert 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert W McAllister 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William McBain 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Quinet 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Muriel Passmore 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Aaron Fruge 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ron Lichterman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joyce Wheaton 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gerald Hunter 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrei Ciura 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Donaldson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sean Feeney 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michele Baraldi 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jason Steadmon 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Davenport 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Goudge 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Aileen Renner 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Don Meriwether 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sherrie Shown 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Bess Whidden 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vincent Gaine 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Bess Whidden 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Agnes Murray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Agnes Murray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Agnes Murray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Wardlaw 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Agnes Murray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Colleen Carney 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Agnes Murray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Agnes Murray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Fracking is already outlawed in Germany due to its dangers. Recent data 
from Oklahoma clearly shows just how dangerous fracking is - causing 
earthquakes appears to be only the short-term outcome of fracking, 
water pollution caused by this has not yet been evaluated. There is NO 
REASON to access any natural resource when the dangers outweigh the 
benefits as in the case of fracking.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sabrina Mcilwrath 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Agnes Murray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Agnes Murray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gerhard Buechter 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Zac Bridgman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tom Dunlea 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarbira Preece 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
It is WRONG to tear up our earth for a few to put the dollars into 
their pockets Stop the tearing up the earth.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gladys Rhoads 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cosima Krueger-Cunningham 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rima Khadra 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kelli Withey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Hart 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Loani Tierney 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Signore 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Adams 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Clouser 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Renzi vb 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn Clark 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tomas Hoyb 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
C Nemovicher 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Johnson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Steele 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
WE DO NOT NEED ANY MORE FRACKING. THERE IS AN ABUNDANCE OF RENEWABLE, 
CLEAN ENERGY TO REPLACE IT WITH. 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Petty 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marla Humphreys 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gabriele Lane-Sattler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Terry Dailey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jess Havez 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Newberg 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Julie Krick 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wayne Brummer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wolfram-Asmund Sattler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vince Bjork 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephanie Castaneda-Clark 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Aloise 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Neal Parker 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tara Gutknecht 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Theo Malmsten 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Higgins 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gay Williamson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Balisha Franco 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rossana Ciabattoni 
 

188

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Francis Ray 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jonathan Zahos 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Erv Amdahl 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Constance Hall 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Hahnel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
We should not be fracking at all - and especially for export.  Fracking 
damages communities - soil and water and leads to more climate change. 
We need to support more clean energy here and abroad. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Tolbert 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
OF COURSE YOU KNOW OUR WORLD IS COMING TO AN END; BECAUSE OF WHAT WE 
ARS DOING NOW.  
 
Sincerely, 
Homer Alvarado 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bernhard Wahr 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathryn Yearsley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jacqueline Schmidt 
 

198

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Giovanna Serenelli 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charlene Kokakis 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mitch Guffey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Fisher 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Betty Funkhouser 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Steitz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
E Briley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lindsay Attrill 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Rhodes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Krystkiewicz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chanda Farley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sudhir Pandit 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tina Christiansen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Viviane Tits 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carla Ochoa 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Fishman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gudy Terenzio 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
We as human beings should, militantly, be deliberate agents of 
negentropy on the first order and of entropy on the last and least 
order. The stakes are infinitely too high to do anything less.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Sealander 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cat Jackson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lana Askerova 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Good planets are hard to find.  We need to take better care of this one 
and stop the poisoning caused by fracking. 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eleanor Hayes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judi Donahue 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Fong 
 

221

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Evelyn Mancino 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
A S Reid 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Josianne Rigoli 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Neral 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marianna Fava 
 

226

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kenneth Rislow 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brent Supperstein 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Raúl Hernández 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
George Davelis 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gudy Terenzio 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eric Voorhies 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Ibeling 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Boyle 
 

234

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melissa Berg 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Victoria Mcloughlin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Lee Kohler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
J Harold Davis 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Madden 
 

239

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kelly Horgan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing LNG exports 
and to protect communities from the dangers of increased fracking to 
meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports 
will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts from 
increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Emily Lundin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bonnie Tracey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christian Vargas 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marion Gura 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kayla Aurisch 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bernadette Onyenaka 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda Kennedy 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sabine Weichselmann 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Satu Silventoinen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Dixon 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Timothy Miller 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Ingall 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Doreen Gruchawka 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dayna Thomas 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bradley Klein 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
K Schorr 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jan Kelly 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Go for non fossilized fuels, please, to protect our children and 
generations to come.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gillian Devane 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
J. Daniel Torres 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Wamsley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
My scientific understanding of fracking leads me to the conclusion that 
Dick Cheney dismissed the Clean Water Act for his rich buddies in the 
oil/energy production business without a vote, by anyone. In essense he 
just gave George W. Bush a paper and said "sign here".  Now 
one must question the safety of American food products and water, that 
may or may not been exposed either to dangerous chemicals used in 
fracking, petroleum products, or both. I do not believe people who live 
in a democracy should be so endangered, so that a relatively few people 
can get very rich, very quickly, with no requirements to monitor or try 
to clean up deadly dangerous messes, which would probably make fracking 
an enormously expensive way to ruin the environment. Plus, the frackers 
seem to not know the long term effects of their actions.  Only greedy 
uninformed or uncaring people would act like this.  Of course they do 
not have to live in their poisoned areas. 
 
Other energy company facts that infuriate me include reports, such as 
Exxon's reported grossly huge profits are made at the environments 
expense, and without paying one penny in taxes.  Who rigged this game? 
Maybe the 1%?  Then the poor rest of us have to pay huge taxes at the 
pump or elsewhere?  Who made up these inane laws?  I haven't had a 
chance to vote on any of this. Do we still live in a democracy?  I am 
not that sure that we do.  What happened to one person, one vote. 
Someone should pose these questions to intelligent, educated, not 
greedy, regular people and see how "the People" vote. 
Fracking in the US for export is one of the worst ideas one could think 
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of.  The USA would be better off just giving the land, gas, and 
everything to another country so they would have to live with the
disasterous consequences of their actions.  Fracking for export is
maiming yourself for money, except in this case the profiteers do
have to live with the consequences, only the money. I find this m
reprehensible.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Chappell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Higgins 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Randall Imada 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sharyn St Clair 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Curiel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frank McCraw 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Beppe Debandi 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Savion 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Horst Stapelfeldt 
 

270

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Murphy 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frederick Burrows 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Hassel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cindee Hillstrom 
 

274

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nicki Hill 
 

275

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Zach Ostrovsky 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steven Grant 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amanda Etheridge 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Degraw 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kenneth Toole 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Mille 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jason Giulieri 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wendy Hastings 
 

283

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Avryl MacDONALD 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alan Pensiero 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Pieczonka 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Waleed Abdur-Razzaq 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Julian Smalley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Miller 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joshua Sirt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Valeria Dalla Casa 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joshua Sirt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
D.B. Pope 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Natalie Hartman 
 

294

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dean Jones 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kyle Henrichs 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Willis Boshell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sabine Hoelzel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Claudia L Littrell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Kuhns 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Justin Buie 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Timothy Gentle 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paula Mcminn 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Becky Bilokur-Tobias 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Julie Allen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michel Van Limbergen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leo Clear 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Douglas Mitchel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Willis Boshell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kossia Orloff 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jim Georges 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda Parsons 
 

312

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Astrid Sunaert 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laurie Robey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bea Atalig 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Poll 
 

316

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Hires 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Gibson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Mcdonald 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patrick Thomas Duffy 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Kirschner 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Haley Green 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laurent Roger 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end conditional 
approval of liquefied natural gas (LNG) export applications. 
 
Please act aggressively to understand the impacts of fracking. The 
DOE's own analysis indicates that exports will cause additional 
fracking, and the environmental impacts from this increased must be 
considered. 
 
Please update your analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the 
Environmental Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and 
potency methane leaked during gas production. 
 
Only with a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from 
fracking in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean energy in 
importing countries -- can the DOE assess the impact of LNG exports on 
our climate. 
 
Please act to reduce climate change. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of these comments.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Scott 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end conditional 
approval of liquefied natural gas (LNG) export applications. 
 
Please act aggressively to understand the impacts of fracking. The 
DOE's own analysis indicates that exports will cause additional 
fracking, and the environmental impacts from this increased must be 
considered. 
 
Please update your analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the 
Environmental Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and 
potency methane leaked during gas production. 
 
Only with a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from 
fracking in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean energy in 
importing countries -- can the DOE assess the impact of LNG exports on 
our climate. 
 
Please act to reduce climate change. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of these comments.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Scott 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kyrre Karlsen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Deadman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Peggy Powell 
 

328

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
April Plumeri 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Arthur Shelly 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Cramer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Johnson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Biondi 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Cherry 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Géraldine Tixier Lacaze 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Curtis Hughes 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn Cullings 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. 
 
DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports will cause additional 
fracking, and the environmental impacts from increased fracking must be 
considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
We really must stop using fossil fuels!  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. L. Steele 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
G Schumacher 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Lapetino 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrea Frary 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I appreciate the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice of 
conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, but we need  to understand  the impacts of  LNG 
exportatation and to protect communities before giving the green light 
to increased fracking . DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports 
will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts  must 
thus be considered. 
 
In that evaluation, it is important to take into account  recent 
studies showing that the Environmental Protection Agency has 
underestimated the amount and potency of methane leaks during gas 
production. 
 
I hope we can count on you to evaluate the information fully and fairly 
before making a decision that will affect our environment irrevocably.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Lamb 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Stadnicki 
 

343

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Goodman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Annamaria Megyeri 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jay Myers 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Gibson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wayne Kachel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marcia Mcshane 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of L.N.G. Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (L.N.G.) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
L.N.G. exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. D.O.E.'s own analysis makes it clear 
that exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental 
impacts from increased fracking must be considered as part of your 
analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating L.N.G. export facilities, please update 
your analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of L.N.G. exports - from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries - a more complete understanding of what 
effects L.N.G. exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Many take the self-centered view of the dangers to "our 
communities".  The human species, however, is only one, small 
facet of a much larger community.  The process of "fracking" 
is horribly harmful to the "community" of this entire world - 
every living species and the very planet itself.  Does the whole world 
have to become completely unlivable before the overpopulated human 
species will stop its destruction?  
 
Sincerely, 
Carl Greenman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Carboon 
 

351

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brigitte Schmidt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, I strongly urge you 
to update your analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the 
Environmental Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and 
potency methane leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Art Hanson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect ALL LIFE ON EARTH from the dangers of 
increased fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it 
clear that exports will cause additional fracking, and the 
environmental impacts from increased fracking must be considered as 
part of your analysis. 
HUMAN COMMUNITIES ARE THE ONLY PLACES THAT DESERVE TO HAVE THE TOXIC 
BY-PRODUCTS OF FRACKING NEAR TO THEM AS THEY ARE THE ONLY SPECIES WHO 
WILL PROFIT (HOWEVER FEEBLY) BY ITS EXTRACTION.  PROTECT THE EARTH, AND 
BY EXTENSION YOU WILL NOT ONLY PROTECT YOUR OWN COMMUNITIES, BUT YOU 
WILL ALSO PROTECT INNOCENT LIFE ELSEWHERE. 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steven Campbell 
 

354

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Mangold 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
kali kostantino 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Fischer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
B. Conelley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Ryan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Klaudya Cain 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joyce Fong 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Justin Knutesen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
The health of our lives depend on the concern and action of those in 
decision making positions.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janice Ruppel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Swift 
 

364

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
WE DON'T WANT FRICKING FRACKING IN OUR COUNTRY!  Period!  Get it?  
 
Sincerely, 
Joann Palladino 
 

365

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Lawrence 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Humberto Bravo 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Boland 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sam Godfrey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Helene Balkin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donald King 
 

371

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Elenich 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Rogers 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
kali kostantino 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Parsons 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Tomassi 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Jefferson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kirby Locke 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marc Benndorf 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lori Angel-Moore 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Murphy 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Madeleine Turner 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Sams 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Grabeldinger 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Henry Barrett 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
etienne Coiffard 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Deborah Stapleton 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lucy Paschke 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lynne Franciose 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maria Stuart 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dougal Steward 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paula Conoscenti 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
The destruction and pollution of land and water resources that this 
process entails is horrifying and seems to be exponentially expanding. 
Please help to STOP this assault on our land and water by the global 
greed that is the only beneficiary.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan &amp; John Stanton 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tatiana Kuznetsova 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tina Del Prete 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Fitzgerald 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Bertolone 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vincent Brancato 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Mciver 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marie Pepper 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rick Pearson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Denise Olsen 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melody Brown 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Harris 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Deborah Exum 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Florent Huneau 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Meredith Beck 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Grybowski 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linnea Peery 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Edward Brendel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Serena Fuschini 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Smead 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Lacey 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Martorano 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Palughi 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Flynn 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Chaback 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Hammett 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Althea Spraggans 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Yvonne Fast 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Butler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amanda Quinn 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wayne Van Houten 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bob D'Amato 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Fox 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
It is crucial to have a full understanding of the impacts of LNG 
exports, from the fracking process in the U.S. to the potential 
displacement of clean energy in importing countries. It is the 
Department of Energy's job to get the full, up-to-date picture of the 
effect of all aspects of fracking on the environment and our climate. 
The planet Earth is the only one we have and we depend on its health 
for our own lives and those of coming generations.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joanne Runkel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robyn Conway 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Makkonen 
 

428

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
How can we have energy independence when we sell our energy ? If we 
have too much to presently use, keep it in the ground until we need it.  
 
Sincerely, 
Craig Ellefson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Neubauer 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ruth Von Fleckenstein 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeff Israel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Fritz Von Fleckenstein 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Sullivan 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brandon Fesser 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tony De Bella 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
D Scott Eaby 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Marcoux 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sara Magalhães 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard King 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Penelope Neeve 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James McArthur 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Priscilla Drake 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ann Filipski 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Dost 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Porter 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Burgette Mobley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Yvonne Hardgrave 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ronald Mantyla 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Aaron Libson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Rosenstein 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Debbie Ard 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
I Zatz 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Raite 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Edelstein 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alfred Massicotte 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marian Mailloux 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pam Johnson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Lustig 
 

459

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joseph Appleton 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Gutowsky 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Rush 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jenny Spraker 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Angela Merritt 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carlos Garcia 
 

465

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn Lawler 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marie Taylor 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Matthews 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Leatherman 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandy Tippett-Smith 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Otto Lehrbach 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leland Griffin Jr 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chrisrtine Martinez 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Calkins 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lee Stark 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nathaniel Williams Jr. 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dale Riley 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cherie Reeves-Rutledge 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael House 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeanette Zawacki 
 

480

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Howard 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Daler Riley 
 

482

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dea Archbold 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maegen Gabriel 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Debbie Regimbald 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Everything said and done, reserves even in America over estimated. 
Damage done to people's health are enormous and cannot be quantified. 
 
In many states people have won in the Federal Courts have ordered the 
companies to compensate the public, one court, ordered to pay three 
million dollars. 
 
In U.K. government has audacity to think of passing a Bill, whereby 
house owners rights will be taken away.  Is this democracy?  
 
Sincerely, 
Aspi Shroff 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roger Maxwell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Mathis 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Beavers 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Lovely 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marty Erhart 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cameron Zenga Sr 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kayrn Mahair 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Shai-Dre Dillard 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mike McCampbell 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine King 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Swigart 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Parkinson 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Loftin 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Dusek 
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Jul 13, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, more is needed to understand the impacts LNG exports and 
to protect communities from the dangers of fracking to meet foreign 
demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports will cause 
additional fracking, and the environmental impacts from fracking must 
be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your analysis to 
reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental Protection Agency 
has underestimated the amount and potency methane leaked during gas 
production. 
 
Full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from fracking in 
the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean energy in importing 
countries -- is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Porter 
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